
 
  

 

    
      

        
       

  

     
   

 

 

  
 

 
 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

EXTENDED HOLIDAY CLOSURE OF WELLAND COMMUNITY WELLNESS COMPLEX  

Welland, ON - Welland City Council approved a three-week closure of the Welland Community Wellness 
Complex (WCWC) at last night’s council meeting. The WCWC will remain closed from December 20, 
2020, to January 10, 2021, inclusive. The WCWC will re-open on January 11, 2021, for drop-in activities 
and winter programs will begin on January 18, 2021. Registration for winter programming is currently 
open at wellness.welland.ca. 

For more information on the Welland Community Wellness Complex, visit www.welland.ca, or for more 
information on recreational programs, visit wellness.welland.ca. 
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Contact: 

Richard Dalton, Manager of Recreation and Culture 
905-735-1700 Ext. 4007
richard.dalton@welland.ca


